
 
 

 Hove Junior 
School is a Nut 

Free and Sesame 
Seed Free School 

 

Please be advised that Hove Junior is a nut and 

sesame seed free school, as we have a number of 

children with severe allergies. We would 

appreciate it if you could refrain from bringing 

products/treats with nuts and sesame seeds into 

school or any products containing these, such as 

hummus, pesto or cereal bars. 

The school has a 'Healthy School' award status. 

We therefore politely ask that parents refrain from 

giving out treats on the school premises. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 


